Brittnee’s Classroom Newsletter

Upcoming Events:
Book Orders Due- April 20th

Reminders:
-Please remember to check your child’s
folder often
-We are collecting reading/activity logs.
Please remember to sign the logs before
handing them in. We will accept reading
and activity logs from Sept.-Feb.

Our fun-filled week:

| Monday: Scissor Practice

During small group, the children will
practice cutting various lines on paper
using scissors.

Tuesday: Name Puzzle
During small group, the children will
glue the letters of their name, in order,

| onto a piece of paper to complete a

name puzzle. The puzzle will include the
letters of their name and their picture.
The children will practice identifying the

letters of their name.

Wednesday: Family Picture

During small group, the children will
draw a picture of their family. The
children will discuss similarities and
differences of their families as they are
drawing.

Thursday: Self-Portraits
During small group, the children will
draw a self-portrait.

Please feel free to call me at 227-3010 or email
me at brittneea@dickinsoncap.org with any

questions or concerns you may have.




